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Present: Thaila, Darcy, Jasmine, Lydia, Lily, Poppy, Nathan, Justin, Christopher and Mrs Kilpatrick


School council reported that their class mates are enjoying the new variety of school dinners. Although there have been requests for chicken nuggets instead of the fish cakes which are not popular. 
Children excitedly remembered the picnic that the whole school enjoyed two summers ago and if possible would like the same again this year and they are aware that this will have to be in their class bubbles. Year 6 councillors to speak to Mrs Dixon. 

Many thanks to Miss True and the curriculum team for PE for organising each class with the new boxes of playground equipment.

Concerns were raised that some children are not using the tyre park appropriately and councillors are worried that if boys and girls continue to swing on the tyre bridge it will split and need replacing again, making the whole tyre park out of use. Councillors asked Mrs Kilpatrick to mention this to the staff supervising outside at playtimes. 

Justin asked that the areas of grass that have overgrown on the sundial be removed, so that on sunny days children can see clearly how it works. There have also been requests for the overgrown areas on the ‘hill’ along the pathway, to be trimmed so that children can easily climb the stiles and pass through the gates. It was also suggested that the raised beds on the hill be adopted by classes so they can plant flowers of their classes choice in them.  

The Y6 pupils are hopefully that they will have a Leavers Assembly and will discuss this with their class teachers. 

School councillors discussed possible visitors for next years assemblies, everyone was keen to invite Paramedics, Police, Social Workers and Firemen to 
talk about their very important roles in the community.




